
Town of Drummond 
Newsletter    July 2025 

Happy 
Independence 
Day! Town Hall 
will be closed on 
July 4t 

 
Stormwater Drainage 
Improvement Plans We held our Pre-
Bid Conference on June 26th to discuss the 
scope of work to be completed. We had several 
companies pick up bid packets that were 
interested in the job.  
All bids must be turned in by July 3rd by 2:00pm. 
We will not accept any late bids.  
July 8th. The Drummond City Council will accept 
a bidder at 6:30 p.m. at our regular scheduled 
city council meeting.  
The preconstruction meeting will be held 
August 4th at 1:00 p.m. 
Notice to proceed will take place August 12th.  
We expect the work to be completed by 
October 15th with 8 possible 9 locations that we 
are addressing.  
These are the areas where work will be done. So 
please be patient with us while getting these 
completed.  
1.Osage and Main Street 
2.Nebraska And Cherokee Street 
3.Nebraska and Broadway Street 
4.Cheyenne and Nebraska Street 
5.Broadway and Oklahoma Street 
6.Choctaw and Oklahoma Street 
7.Channel Improvement by County on 
Oklahoma Street west ditch 
8.Cheyenne Street- This one we will have to see 
if there is approval by the Railroad.  
I do have maps available at the Town Hall for 
anyone that would like to look at them. 

 

 

Tree Removal inside the city 
park David Miller Lawn Care got the bid 

for the tree removal job in the city park. We 
removed 13 dead trees and trimmed back 
several other trees. They will be working on 
gridding the stumps when the weather 
cooperates! Thank you, David Miller Lawn 
Care, for helping clean up our park!  

Drummond Day is set for 
October 4th! We have a fun day 

planned to continue our efforts in making 
our park better for our residents and 
visitors! Please make sure to follow us on 
Facebook for updates!  

Drummond Fire sells Green 
Weenie! Yes, we have names for our 

Fire Trucks ������ The Drummond Fire 
Department is excited to share that a 
private donor purchased her and was 
outfitted with tools and hoses. The private 
donor generously donated her to a Fire 
Department in Magdalena, Mexico. This will 
be their first engine/pumper. What a great 
new chapter for her as she did so well 
serving our small community!   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


